

AMS Library Media Center (LMC) Volunteers Needed!

For those of you who would like to get involved, but aren't sure where to showcase your talents, consider volunteering at the AMS Library Media Center. Whether you are interested in a weekly commitment, an occasional project, a leadership role, or stopping by for 15 minutes here or there to tackle the cart of books waiting to be shelved, there is a place for you.

Some of the jobs that need attention:

- Shelving Books
- Gift Book Program
- Overdue Notices
- Displays
- Circulation Desk
- Clutter Control
- Assisting Students
- Projects

If you would like more information on volunteering at the LMC, please contact me at 978-388-0515 (ext. 1511) or email me at AMS lori.byman@amesburyma.org

Many thanks,

Lori Byman

AMS Library Media Specialist